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Finally, I would like to express my thanks to those who have supported me recently over the past 

couple of months as they have been a little difficult with personal issues.  These haven’t completely 

dissipated but have eased considerably now and I should be back on top shortly.  – Paul James. 

KEY PROJECT/S: 

 Wrenn Academy 

 Fun United Youth (Action For Children) 

 Salvation Army Youth Group 

 Boobs & Brass 

 Fund Raising 

UPDATES  

 Wrenn Academy 

Well, 3 things really I would like to express… 

(i) MasterChef – After the final in December last year the winner went on to the district 

final in Peterborough and although not winning, did very well according to Mark who 

went as a representative Rotarian from Hatton.  Preparations will be underway again 

later this year to provide yet another finalist sponsored by us. 

(ii) Youth Speaks – No representatives were present from Wrenn at this semi-final that 

was held in the Mountbatten Hall and was great to watch.  Thanks go out to Hatton 

Rotarians, Dick Parsley, Dick Voller, Brian Evans, Mark Short and couple of the ladies from 

inner wheel (Gilla Parlsey and Jean Harrington. 

(iii) Santa Sleigh – Our president (Nigel) has been in talks with the head at Wrenn and in 

principal has agreed to take on a project of refurbishing the sleigh in time for it’s next 

outing.  Details to be finalised, John & Barry Rogers to be involved. Our president could 

elaborate here if he so chooses and time allows. 

 Fun United Youth (Action for Children) 

Information currently unavailable at this time but shall be chasing very soon. 

 Salvation Army Youth Group 

Information currently unavailable at this time but shall be chasing very soon. 

Boobs & Brass  

Information currently unavailable at this time but shall be chasing very soon. 

 Fund Raising 

always looking for ideas to fund raise and swell the coffers of our charity account and to 

this end the Sham-bolyics will be performing at specific times this year to aid this.  Keep 

listening and an eye out for notifications to come. 

 


